
Notice for Public Involvement 

 

The Native Village of Eyak is committed to the involvement of the public in planning and 

project implementation by providing for early, continuous, transparent and effective access to 

information and decision-making processes related to transportation initiatives.  This public 

involvement allows for the review of certain documentation that is part of the decision-making 

process. 

 

The Native Village of Eyak is currently preparing for its next 4-year cycle Tribal Transportation 

Improvement Program (TTIP).  This program is a plan that forecasts the Tribe’s anticipated 

expenses for future transportation needs.  It provides for categories of funding initiatives and 

the anticipated expenses for each of the 4-years.  This plan is required to be fiscally and 

financially constrained as it relates to the funding received by the Federal Highway 

Administration (FHWA) Tribal Transportation Program (TTP) or (FHWA-TTP). 

 

The Native Village of Eyak would like to invite anyone who wishes to view the TTIP to come by 

110 Nicholoff Way between the hours of 8:00am and 5:00pm from February 18th, 2022 to 

March 21st, 2022 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Sean O’Brien at 907-424-2233 or by email at 

sean.obrien@eyak-nsn.gov. 

 

 


